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         Monday 15th April 2013  
       
 

To: Parents/Guardians of Pupils in Second Class 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Our Chess Club will take pupils from Second Class starting on Friday 26th April for four weeks 

(April 26th, May 3rd, 17th & 24th). The sixty pupils already in the club will finish for this year on 

Friday next 19th April to enable us to introduce the game to pupils in second class. Depending 

on how many of the second class pupils know the rules we will try to include as many pupils 

as possible but we cannot guarantee that everyone will be accommodated at this stage 

especially if there are large numbers completely new to the game. Any pupil unable to begin 

this year will be first on the waiting list for next year’s programme. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Principal 

 

---------------------------------------- --------------------------------------------- 

 

Chess for Second Class   

 

I wish my child ________________________ to stay for chess after school on Fridays. 

                          (Insert pupil’s name) 

 

Please indicate your child’s knowledge of the game: 

 

Doesn’t know the rules yet:           Understands all the rules:         Plays regularly:   

 

 

Signed: ________________________________  Date: ___________________  

 

(Please return this form to the class teacher before the end of school on Friday next 19th April) 


